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STATEMENT: 

 

On July 21, 2016, at 9:33pm, Ontario Police received a call of shooting that occurred on the grounds of Chaffey 

High School near 4th Street. Officers arrived and found a 16-year-old male with a gunshot wound. He was 

transported to a local hospital where he is listed in serious condition. 

 

Detectives are currently investigating the circumstances behind the shooting. There were no school functions 

occurring at the time of the shooting and the victim is not a student at the school. 

 

Anyone with information about the incident is asked to contact the Ontario Police Detective Robert Marquez at 

(909) 395-2777 or contact the Ontario Police Department at (909) 395-2001. 

 

Information can also be reported anonymously by calling WE-TIP at (800) 78-CRIME or online at 

www.wetip.com. 


